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UPDATE – COVID-19 Restrictions at WESS OSHC  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Queensland Government has announced that the restrictions for Greater Brisbane will ease from 6pm today, 

Monday 11th January 2021, however masks must be carried at all times and worn in particular circumstances. We ask 

that all parents, guardians and carers wear a mask when entering school grounds to protect the staff, others and 

the children. 

As the Greater Brisbane area is no longer in lockdown, the usual cancellation requirements will be applied to any 

further cancellations made by families: 7 days’ notice for Early Bird Bookings, 24 hours’ notice for Casual Bookings 

via email. 

For more information about the requirements in the Greater Brisbane area please go to the QLD Health website: 

https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19  

 

Kind Regards, 

West End State School  Outside School Hours Care 

West End State School Parents & Citizens Association 

P: 07 30108282 | M: 0412 153 706 

E: wessoshc@bigpond.com 

Please visit WESS P&C Website for OSHC information: 

https://wesspandc.org/Outside-School-Hours-Care/ 
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